
 

Pennywort Team 

Date: Thursday 25th April 

We were out again clearing pennywort from the stretch between The Navigation Inn and 
Deep Lock.  
 

No big mats to remove this time but lots of small patches that only Sarah could get to on 
her canoe. We also got some help from 2 paddleboarders as they passed - good sports. 
 

Thanks to the team today, Karen, Nick, Alistair, Philip and Sarah  
 

 
 
Next Event:  

Date & Time: Monday 20th May 6pm, Barrow Boating entrance area 
 


